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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
810 COURT STREET • JACKSON, CA 95642 (209) 223-6470 • FAX (209) 257-0619 

March 22, 2022 

Congressman Tom McClintock 
Roseville District Office 
2200A Douglas Blvd., Suite 240 
Roseville, CA 95661 

Re: Support of HR6903/lmmediate Suppression of Wildfires 

Dear Congressman McClintock, 

On March 22, 2022 the Amador County Board of Supervisors voted unanimously to support HR6903 
which you and Congressman LaMalfa have introduced in the House of Representatives, directing the 
U.S. Forest Service to immediately suppress wildfires on national forest system lands and put an end to 
the policy of letting fires bum. 

Thank you for your diligent work in regards to support you provided to areas of Amador County that 
were threatened or impacted by the horrific Caldor Fire and the devastating Tamarack Fire. The Board 
stands behind your efforts and agrees that letting fires bum is a substantial safety risk which can result 
in loss of homes and diminish livelihood for all that are impacted. 

Please contact me if there is any further support the Board can offer you as this important piece of 
legislation moves forward. 

Sincerely, 

~7lt~; 
Richard M. Forster 
Chairman, Amador County Board of Supervisors 
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